Handelsbanken agrees with the government’s
view of the crisis

Handelsbanken has studied the Swedish government’s proposal to the Council on Legislation
concerning stabilisation measures for the Swedish financial system, announced on 20 October 2008.

The proposal comprises two parts - a guarantee programm
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